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MARCH UPDATE  
An Update from Manus. Serving at Hillfields Church Coventry as ministry apprentice. 

Hi friends and family in Christ! Hope you are doing well since the last time we spoke. Ministry at 
church has been somewhat ‘ordinary’ since December, there are new people at church every week, 
and it has become a routine that every week’s schedule is never the same. It is so beautiful to see 
how God works extraordinarily in the ordinary using ordinary people like me to testify His gospel. 

So, let me tell you a few interesting things that I did with my work 
in the past 3 months. Every Thursday afternoon, I will go out with 
our full-time evangelist to do outreach to the local area, 
sometimes we will do some door knocking, or we’ll get a camera 
and do street interviews about Christianity. We also had been 
meeting with a Jehovah Witness called Hugh, the meetings are 
fantastic, we get to go very in depth into the Bible (Greek and 
Hebrew) and I certainly have learnt a lot. Although every meeting 
so far as ended with ‘agree to disagree’, but we’ll keep going and 
please pray for our meetings. 

Surprisingly we still get so many new Coventry and Warwick Uni 
students coming in the middle of the year. Many of them are in 
different stages of their walk with Jesus, but it has been super 
encouraging to see a few new ones get stuck in so quickly and are 
so eager to learn more. Please pray for 2 students called Rosa and 
Becky, as I am typing I am praying eagerly for them to be saved, 
please pray that God will grant them repentance and faith. 

I have also been given more opportunities to lead church services 
and speak at an evangelistic event, it is honestly a great privilege 
to serve in this way. Please pray that I will continue to grow in 
grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  

“…and to know the love of Christ that surpasses knowledge, 
that you may be filled with all the fullness of God.” 

– Eph 3:19 ESV 

My work at HCC is voluntary. If you would like to support me,   
please go to https://www.stewardship.org.uk/partners/20381214 
 

Pray 

Praise 
• In the Lord’s providence, 

last month I’ve got a job 
offer from Cundall as a 
graduate structural 
engineer, starting in Sept. 
Now I can focus my mind 
on just ministry. 

• For a wonderful church 
family! 

 
  

• For Hugh, Rosa and Becky 
(mentioned on the left) 

• My personal holiness 

Manus.wong@hillfields.church 
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